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The Secretary 

Local Electoral Area Boundary Committee 

Feb 19th 2018 

 

To whom it may concern 

BOUNDRY REVIEW 

 

We wish to make a submission re the possibility of boundary changes following on the Census of 

2016. 

Results from the last boundary change, we found ourselves relocated, to the Carrick on Suir 

Municipal District.  Changes had being made without any local consultation . It has being brought to 

our attention that a review is now on the table ,  so we would like to submit our thoughts and 

consider realigning this area with Clonmel as of old. 

Our geographical area is closer to  Clonmel , our National Schools in the area feed Clonmel, to a 

point our area is becoming a satellite  village for employment and other activities in the Clonmel 

area. Our knowledge is far greater with Clonmel rather than Carrick on Suir. 

With this in mind we would hope that you consider our ideas and return us within the Boundry of 

the Clonmel Area. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Edmond and Carol Gibbs  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


